
 

28th September 2022 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Early Closure and Late Opening 
 
On Tuesday 11th October we will be holding our annual Open Evening. This is an important 
event in the school year, and your child may even be involved. 
To allow this to happen we will be closing earlier on Tuesday 11th October and opening 
later on Wednesay 12th October. The details of which are layed out below: 
 
Tuesday 11th October 
• School closes at 14.25pm at the end of period 4 
 
Wedenesday 12th October 
• Pupils to arrive at 10.00am for a 10.05am start. 
• 10.05am to 10.25am will be form time 
• 10.25 to 11.10 will be normal period 2 
 
May I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


